
My dearest Green Class, 

It was fantastic to speak to you and your parents on the phone last week. It was so lovely to 

hear your voices and to find out what you have been doing. Well done for still doing you 

school work. I know it is very difficult but you and your parents are doing an amazing job. It 

is not very long now till the summer holidays but I hope I will see some of you before that.  

Me and Nina spend a lot of time cooking and trying out new recipes. We also watch TV and 

read books. I continue to help Nina with her school work, especially Maths. We go for long 

walks almost every day. Here’s a picture of Nina pretending to be a sloth.  

 

Nina spends a lot of time in her bedroom now and decided she needs new furniture. She is 

right because her bed is very old and she needs a new one. She has a high sleeper bed which 

we took apart and now don’t know what to do with it. We have been looking for some new 

furniture for her and will have to buy it soon. There will have to be a special place for Gary 

as well. Gary got quite fat recently as he has eaten lots of meal worms and the next day his 

body was very round!  

 

I got a bit lazy last week and haven’t been running very often but I will start again this week. 

I think I just needed a break.  

I had a lovely weekend as I got to see my friends. It was raining very hard on Saturday with 

thunder and a hailstorm. Can you remember? I thought I won’t be able to see my friends 



because we were meeting in the garden. Luckily it brightened up and we had a lovely 

evening. 

This week I am at school looking after the key workers’ children. Next week I will be getting 

our classroom ready for when you come back. I am very excited and can’t wait to be back in 

Green Class and to see most of you. I’m so looking forward to hear what happened during 

the time we spent at home. Don’t worry if you won’t be able to be back this year. I will see 

you after the holidays or maybe somewhere in Crouch End. You will always be my friends!   

I miss you all very much and think about you a lot. Keep having fun at home and listen to 

your parents.  

Lots of love to you, your siblings and to your parents. 

Natasza xxx 


